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Dear WEStand Technical Committee Members:

One public comment to the 2023 WEStand Report on Comments was received by Mr. Arnold
Rodio to Item #132.

The public comment (Item #132 PC 1A) seeks to update Figures F 301.1(6) and F 301.1(7) to
illustrate graywater piping vented through the roof to prevent conflicts with an existing
American National Standard, the Uniform Plumbing Code (UPC), which requires venting
through the roof.

In accordance with IAPMO’s Regulations Governing Consensus Development of the
WEStand, the public comment (Item #132 PC 1A) is being submitted to you for online
balloting.

The Technical Committee ballot for Item #132 PC 1A is now available on the Kavi site and
may be accessed using the following link:

https://kavi.iapmo.org/apps/org/workgroup/2023wetc/ballot.php?id=7635

The receipt of initial ballots is Friday, March 15, 2024. All negative votes and comments
received by this date will be circulated to the TC to afford those who have already voted an
opportunity to respond, reaffirm, or change their vote after reviewing comments. The final
date for returning all ballots is Friday, March 22, 2024.

NOTE: The return of ballots is required in accordance with the Regulations Governing
Consensus Development.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

TAYLOR DURAN

Code Development Administrator
UMC/USHGC/WE-Stand Staff Liaison
Office: (909) 218-8126

Email: taylor.duran@iapmo.org
TAPMO World Headquarters

4755 E. Philadelphia Street

Ontario, CA 91761
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